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PhilHealth Extends Payment
Deadline for Formal

Sector Members

In view of the current circumstances in the National 
Capital Region (NCR), Region III and Region IV-A, the 
deadline of payment of premium contribution for the 
formal sector members in the said areas for the month 
of July is extended until August 17, 2012.

PhilHealth Offices including Local Health Insurance 
Offices and Accredited Collecting Agents shall accept 
premium payments for the said extended period.
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